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Minutes
Selectboard

Non Public Session (2)
Monday, September 15, 2014

Selectboard members Susan Adams, John Carr and Brendan Denehy were present along with Town
Admintistrator Tad Putney.

Ambulance/Emergency Management Director

Tad said two applications were received for the Ambulance/Emergency Management Director position.
Tad said he contacted Don Jutton at MRI. They offer an on-line review of the applicants resumes. It
was agreed to use MRI for this purpose. The Selectboard agreed the entire Board should conduct the
interviews. Tad will come up with some questions that the selectboard can use in the interview.

Minutes submitted by Rena Duncklee.
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